
Bringing you the 
Good News. 

Support Catholic Communications  
at https://provd.io/ccc

Keeping up with the beginning of Bishop Lewandowski’s 
ministry among us—and of our new Holy Father, too—is as 
easy as following along on diocesan social media, e-news, 
and videos. So-too have Rhode Island’s Catholics been 
able to keep spiritually nourished and growing in our 
faith through social media content and videos from Rhode 
Island clergy and lay leaders, livestreamed liturgies from 
the Cathedral, our website, and more. 
All of these works and more are made possible through 
the Catholic Communications Campaign—a once-
yearly opportunuity to help our Church in Rhode Island 
and across the U.S. spread the Good News, enrich our 
spiritual lives, and “make disciples of all nations” as Christ 
commands us. 

Help us keep this important work of the Church 
growing with your second collection envelope for 
the weekend of June 7–8 or make a tax-deductible 
donation online at provd.io/ccc.


